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Statement 

 
I am very upset to read that Urchfont Manor is to be sold, thus losing a 
jewel in Wiltshire's crown. 
 

Over the past ten years I have attended fifty courses and I have been 
greatly enriched by the excellent teaching, in well run courses in pleasant 
and sympathetic surroundings. 
 

It has been a pleasure to meet students from all over Great Britain and 
abroad. 
 

We have all enjoyed the unique facilities provided by Wiltshire at the 
manor. 
 

Is it not possible to consider retaining this valuable asset? 
 


